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Mr. Paul E. Wolven
City Manager
City of Oxnard
P.0. Box 1192
Oxnard, California 93030

Dear Mr. Wolven:

Subject: Project CAL 31-F
Driffill Park Senior Citizen Housing Project

In response to your letter dated August 31, 1973 this office 
has placed under review the City's request to have funding 
priority assign the Driffill Park Senior Citizen Housing 
Project.

As you know funds to subsidize eligible housing projects, 
ineluding public housing, have been under strict budgetary 
control since January 5, 1973. Accordingly, the Department 
has not issued any "Approval to Proceed" since that date, an 
action prerequisite to the allocation of Annual Contribution 
Contract funds.

In the case of your project, review steps are being taken to 
fulfill the requirement for attaining 11 special" project 
consideration. As soon as reviews have been completed by 
those Department divisions having interest in your project, 
we will advise you immediately regarding final disposition.

We thank you for again bringing your concern to our attention 
and should you desire further information please contact Mr. 
Dallas A. Martin the Program Manager for your area.

Sincerely,

John E. Bonkoski
Director
Operations Division9.2P Bonkoski 
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